UNIVERSITY OF HYDERABAD

O/o the Controller of Examinations
Academic Section

No.UH/Acad/F.No.349/2025 ; Dt: 10-09-2025

NOTIFICATION

Sub: - Closure of PG admissions for the academic year 2025-26 - reg.
Ref:- Vice-Chancellor’s orders dated 10.09.2025.

Hedesk ook
All concerned are hereby informed that admissions to the all Int.PG/UG, PG and Ph.D. programs of
study at the University of Hyderabad for the academic year 2025-26 (July - December 2025 session) have
been officially closed as of 10" September, 2025.

To
All concerned



